
18th November 2020



Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a Bags2Schools clothing collection on Wednesday 20th January 2021.

If you are sorting through your old clothes, shoes or bags please keep them for our collection. It provides funds for our school.

More details to follow closer to the time.

Thanks for your support.
FOBS
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